
June 25, 2021

The North Iowa School District has been allocated $578,105 for 
Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief Fund (ESSER 
III).  The funds are required to be spent from the district cash 
reserves and will be reimbursed.  All funds must be expensed by 
September of 2023.  At least 20% of these funds are required to be 
used to address learning loss from the pandemic.  

At the public meeting in June of 2021 the following plans were 
presented for public comment and later approved by the school 
board:

● The district will address learning loss through implementation 
of Response to Intervention, a scientifically researched 
intervention system.

● Following air quality studies, the district will use the remainder 
of funds to improve ventilation through a capital improvement 
project.  The district is replacing unit ventilators, ductwork, and 
inoperable windows.

If you were unable to attend the board meeting in June, but would 
like to make comments or ask questions, please contact 
superintendent Joe Erickson at 641.562.2525.  


